July 31, 1997

Mr. Richard Miller, Service Representative

KCPL

P.O. Box 159

Stillwell, KS 66085

RE: 
STREETLIGHTING SL‑962

As of July 25, 1997, the streetlighting portion of the 1996 City of Overland Park CDBG Program was completed. At this time the City of Overland Park would like KCPL to prepare a work order along with the cost associated with the removal of the streetlights listed below that are currently owned by KCPL. The following streetlights will need to be removed:



Address



Pole Number



8101 Craig



No number.



8117 Craig



1202

8148 Craig St.



1203

6914 W. 82nd St.


1530

6828 W. 82nd St.


1531

8146 Barkley Ln.


1532

6701 W. 82nd  St.


1533

Thank you for your time with this matter.

KEVIN J. SHAUNTY

TRAFFIC ENGINEERING TECHNICIAN

